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SHALLOW DRAFT ALUMINUM PATROL BOAT WITH NAVIGATIONAL AND ELECTRONIC

EQUIPMENT AND TRAILER

Thank you for your proposal in response to Invitation for Bid (IFB) No. 120-0412-23 Shallow Draft
Aluminum Patrol Boat with Navigational and Electronic Equipment and Trailer. The County has

completed its evaluation of proposals.

Rogue Jet Boatworks, Inc. is the apparent best-evaluated bidder that the County will consider for
contract award. This notice is not an acceptance of any offer, and the County retains the right to reject

any proposal.

In accordance to the subject IFB and County law, the notice shall not create rights, interests, or claims
of entitlement in the apparent best-evaluated bidder or any vendor. No bidder shall acquire any such

right unless and until a contract is fully-signed by all appropriate County officials.

We appreciate your interest in providing services to the County of Solano and hope that you will

respond to future solicitations.

Respectfully,

(- GUuN~

Megan M. Greve
Director

General Services Department

“Smoking is not permitted in County Buildings or around Solano County campuses. Thank you in advance for your compliance.”
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